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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
 

 
23.04.2024 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Year 1 Marble Day Thursday 2nd May 

The children have worked extremely hard over the spring term to impress the adults, not only in Year 1, 

but also from around the school to earn all 50 of their marbles. We earn marbles in lots of different ways 
by showing good teamwork, being kind to each other, impressing people as a whole class and for many 
other reasons. When we have collected all 50 of our class marbles, we earn ourselves a Marble Day – a 

day where we come away from the curriculum and celebrate by doing many fun and exciting activities 
chosen by the children.   
 

The children have been very interested in the upcoming 2024 Olympics which will take place in Paris this 
summer. To celebrate this the children agreed they would be keen to have an ‘Olympic themed’ marble 
day! 

 
The children would like to: 
 

• Make Olympic torches 

• Dress in fitness/sports wear 

• Decorate the flags of the world 

• Make and enjoy healthy snacks 

• Finally have their own Olympic opening ceremony and races! 

 

 

Before Marble Day, please ensure that you inform the Year 1 teachers of any allergies to any fruits and 
or vegetables as will be making healthy snacks/smoothies, please put this in the communication diary.  
 

We are so looking forward to our next Marble Day with 1GW and 1ED, they more than deserve it and it 
will be a perfect way for us to celebrate another fantastic term in Year 1! 

 

 
Regards 

 

The Year 1 Team 
 

http://www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk

